BT CAMPS OPEN HOUSES!

une 2022
CAMPS

Please join us for our new and improved Open Houses! These events are for new and young campers, but all
families are more than welcome to join us to see the camp and meet the staff.

BIG CAMP - THURSDAY JUNE 16% (4:00 — 7:00pm) at BT Camps in Reisterstown.
*You may bring your own picnic dinner if you would like to spend some time at camp. Our pools will be open.

NURSERY CAMP - FRIDAY JUNE 17t (12:30 — 3:00pm) at Beth Tfiloh Nursery Camp in Pikesville.
If you cannot attend either of these events, you may call us to set up a tour of the facility on any day prior to
June 22, 2021. Please call the camp office at 410-517-3451 to schedule.

BIG CAMP - DIRECTIONS and SPECIAL PARKING:

Because of the large number of parents and staff attending our Open House at the Big Camp, we ask you to
follow special directions to an alternate parking area. This parking will still allow you quick access to our
camp, however, the camp’s main entrance will not be open to traffic.

Take the Northwest Expressway, 1-795, toward Reisterstown. Use I-795 Exit 7B to Franklin Boulevard West.
Stay on Franklin Boulevard to the second traffic signal where the road curves to the left and its name changes to
Red Run Boulevard. Do not bear right as this will put you on Church Road. Stay on Red Run Boulevard for
exactly one mile and turn right into Redland Court. Park in the lot at the end of the court. Pets are not allowed
on camp property.

Note: During the camping season, there is no access to the camp either by car or on foot via Redland Court.

BIG CAMP - POINTS OF EMPHASIS:

You will be met by a Senior Camp Staff member who will guide you on a tour of camp. You will also be
given a map upon arrival in case you are interested in walking around camp on your own, and we will
have staff strategically placed throughout camp to help answer your questions.

You will see the whole camp, including all our activity areas. We will point out other important areas
such as the Gatehouse, the Health Suite, the pools, the lake, bunk houses, athletic fields and much more.
We will also have a school bus in our parking lot, and children who have never been on a school bus
before will have the opportunity to get on the bus and get acclimated.

Additionally, you will be able to meet your child's counselors and Unit Head as you visit the bunkhouses,
rooms, and activity areas. You will also be able to speak to members of the instructional staff, and meet Sam
Bloom (Director), Evan Katz (Program Director)

NURSERY CAMP - POINTS OF EMPHASIS

You will be met by the Nursery Camp Director (Phaygi Chinn), and you will see the indoor classrooms and
other facility locations, as well as see our outdoor space. You will meet your child’s counselor, and we
will discuss bunk sizes and our most updated Covid Safety Plans.

We look forward to seeing you on Thursday June 16" at the Big Camp or Friday June 17" at Nursery Camp.
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us at 410-517-3451.

Shalom,
Sam



